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17TH May 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our Design Technology unit the children have all created their own tie-dyed t-shirt, which 

they will be allowed to wear for PE and Forest School next half term. We are asking if you could 

send in a £1 donation to help towards the cost of the t-shirts, which will be ready to take home next 

week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The photo shows last year’s Year 2 showing off their handiwork! 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 

Mrs Gemmell  

Year 2 Class Teacher 


